----Original Message-----From: Jessica Halsall

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 12:48 PM To: ppmclerks cpmclerks@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Submission process for comments to the new info released for

ARU meeting Jan 30th

Good morning,

Is there still an opportunity to add a comment to the agenda for this upcoming ARU meeting?

I would like to request that existing garages (built with a permit and original setbacks) be allowed to be grandfathered into ARU without a minor variance for ARU conversion if they do not meet the new 3m rear setback. This is assuming there will not be any rear windows.

Also, to discuss if there is no rear neighbour (privacy issue) is that another factor that would be considered.

Thank you, Jessica